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Under the leadership of Wayne County Executive Warren C. Evans, the Wayne County 
Drain Commissioner received a $10 million grant to perform maintenance on the North 
Branch of Ecorse Creek Drain. You are receiving this letter because your property is along 
the North Branch of Ecorse Creek Drain.   
Please take a short survey to provide information regarding your property. It is important 
that we hear from you because work is intended to take place on your property. 
 
Maintenance Work 

o Work on the North Branch of Ecorse Creek Drain is proposed to begin in the fall of 
2023. 

o Work may include tree removal, bank stabilization, and/or sediment removal on your 
property.   

Survey 
o In order to access the survey, you must enter your Parcel ID. Your Parcel ID 

is: <Parcel ID> 
o Participation in the survey is important to ensure the Wayne County Drain 

Commissioner has accurate information for each property as we prepare to begin 
work on the drain.  

o The survey will ask questions about how you use your property (residential, rental, 
commercial, or vacant) and whether there are any structures within 30 feet of the 
North Branch of Ecorse Creek Drain. 

o You can access the survey using the link below or the QR 
code: https://forms.office.com/r/Y2u6SihU8d 

o The deadline for completing the survey is September 15, 
2023. 

o Please note any concerns or questions in your survey 
response. 

Questions? 
o Email: Info@NBEcorseCreek.com 
o Call: (313) 241-0704 
o Visit our website at: www.nbecd.com 

 

In order to access the survey, you must enter your Parcel ID. Your Parcel ID is:


